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25 November 2009

Excellency,

Member States will recall that by tesolution 63/311 adopted on
14 September 2009, the General Assembly decided to continue the
intergovernmental work of the General Assembly on system-wide coherence.

In this respect, I have the honour to inform you that Her Excellency
Mrs. Tiina Intelmann, Permanent Representative of Estonia and His
Excellency Mr. Ghazi Jomaa, Permanent Representative of Tunisia have
agreed to serve as Co-Facilitators to lead the consultations among Member
States. 1 would like to thank both Ambassadors for accepting this important
task.

I trust all Member States will extend to the Co-Facilitators their full
cooperation and support in order to achieve further substantive progress in
all areas of system wide coherence.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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